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Friday 10th September 2021 
 

Year 3 School Workshop – IES Hindu School Visits 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As our Learning Journey topic this half term is ‘Let There Be Light’, we will be learning about 
Hinduism, looking at the famous story of Rama and Sita.  
Year 3 have booked ‘Bhaktiyedanta Manor’ to come into school and provide an interactive 
presentation explaining the main beliefs in Hinduism with games and activities.  
After that, they will explain the main gods and goddesses in Hinduism with a dress up experience 
and they will discuss the story of Rama and Sita in more detail.  
 
Details are as follows: -  
 
Date:   Monday 20th September 2021 
 
Place:   Lower school Hall.  
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £1.50 is necessary to cover the cost of the workshop. 

Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place. 
Please make payment via your child’s Arbor account by 16th September 2021.  

 
We would like to make you aware if your child is absent from school on the day, a refund may not be 
possible as we have to book in advance. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


